MID-VALLEY GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY 8 April 1989

The meeting was called to order by the president, Ed Stratton.

The minutes of the March meeting were read and approved.

The treasurer reported a balance of \$ 621.47.

Betty Swan, Librarian, thanked Damaris Reynolds for four new books.

She repeated the library rules.

Jean Grube, Membership Chairman, introduced new members, Jessie .

Honeycutt and Tom McClanahan. She noted that on the membership list that of the many Bowens listed, only Charles and
Mary were members.

No queries were received this month.

Daniel Froehlich has been busy assessing salable items in our stock.

The trip to the Portland Forum meeting, May 6 was announced again.

Those wishing to go on the bus should sign up at the Albany Senior Center, telephone 967-4326, and the cost will be \$13.00.

Danell Aukerman thanked the several people who assisted her at the recent Antique Show.

The meeting was adjourned.

The program was held at the OSU Library in the Map Room. Joann Perry gave a very helpful and interesting presentation on available materials, especially in regard to genealogical research.

Respectfully submitted,

M on Yoke